#### **Decisions and actions**

#### **Dacorum Borough Council**

# Strategic Planning and Environment 6<sup>th</sup> November 2024

### **Councillors:**

Cllr C Hobson

Cllr Anderson

Cllr Walker

Cllr Deacon

Cllr Riddick

Cllr Timmis

Cllr Wyatt-Lowe

Cllr Gale

Cllr Patterson

Cllr Santamaria

Cllr Taylor

Cllr Stevens

Cllr Mitchell

Also in attendance:

Cllr Bromham

Cllr England

### Officers: (6)

Philip Stanley – Head of Development Management Stefania Horne – Strategic Director Neighbourhood Services Sarah Stefano – Head of Environmental Services Ian Ross – Head of Neighbourhood Management Fiona Jump – Head of Financial Services John Mooteealoo – Head of Environmental Services

The meeting began at 19:30

## 1 DECISIONS AND ACTIONS

The Decisions of the last meeting were agreed

Full discussion can be found in the video minutes

### 2 APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE

There were apologies for absence from Cllr Gale and Cllr Pringle, Cllr Nigel Taylor was present as a substitute for Cllr Gale.

Full discussion can be found in the video minutes

### 3 DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST

There were no Declarations of interest

### 4 PUBLIC PARTICIPATION

There was no Public Participation

# 5 CONSIDERATION OF ANY MATTER REFERRED TO THE COMMITTEE IN RELATION TO A CALL-IN

None

## 6 Q2 Financial Performance Report

Fiona Jump introduced the report.

The Committee noted the report

For full discussion please see the video minutes.

### 7 Q2 Neighbourhood Services Performance Report

Stefania Horne introduced the report

Action: Fly Tip data to be added to the next reports.

The Committee noted the report

For full discussion please see the video minutes

### 8 Q2 Planning & Regeneration Performance Report

Philip Stanley introduced the report

The Committee noted the report

For full discussion please see the video minutes

## 9 Natural England

Natural England were unable to make the meeting. The Committee were asked to send questions for them to <a href="Member.support@dacorum.gov.uk">Member.support@dacorum.gov.uk</a> by Friday 15<sup>th</sup> November, these will be collated and sent on to Natural England for a thorough response.

For full discussion please see the video minutes

## 10 Work Programme

Action: Philip Stanley to ask James when the committee could have an update on Luton Airport

For full discussion please see the video minutes